
 

 

 

 

Monday 13th December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The festive season is upon us and we are in the last week of term. The children and 

staff have been working incredibly hard and we want the children to enjoy Christmas 

themed events that have been previously planned. 

As reported by Miss Mollett, our Executive Headteacher, we will have to adjust our 

planned events due to the new Omicron COVID 19 variant in order to keep our school 

safe. 

Christmas Disco 

On Wednesday 15th December 2021, the children will have their class parties and a 

staggered Disco in the school hall. Thank you to the PTFA for supplying the 

refreshments for the Disco. 

Pupils can come in their own clothes on Wednesday 15th December.  

Christmas Concerts 

All Christmas concerts will be recorded and uploaded on to Seesaw for parents to 

watch for a period of 48 hours. 

This is a polite reminder that as per GDPR and safeguarding guidelines, the video 
links are not to be shared out on social media. 
 
 
School will finish on Friday 17th December 2021 at 1:30PM.  
 
School will resume on Tuesday 4th January 2022.  
 
Have a safe and restful break. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Obinwanne 
Head of School GR 


